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Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)

From: Black, Alisha (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Friday, July 10, 2020 3:59 PM
To: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Remove Pending Q4 Assessment - 754 Hague

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Per email from Romack at RS, remove the Q4 pending Assessment of $6.74 for the property at 754 Hague.  This is due to 
a settlement reached between the P/O and RS 
 
 

Alisha Black 
Office Assistant III 
Saint Paul Public Works 
800 City Hall Annex, 25 West 4th Street
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-5692 
F: 651-266-6222 
alisha.black@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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